
An Open Invitation to All to Come  

and Be Reconciled. 

“For What He Has Done for Us” 

Sacred Heart Cathedral 

1401 - 4th Avenue West 

Friday, February 19, 2016 

3:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Priests from the Roman Catholic Diocese of       
Prince Albert and Lay Pastoral Workers  

will be available for conversations about faith,       
for prayer, and, if you desire,                                       

the celebration of the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 
We pray that all will feel welcomed to come,                 
to encounter Christ within this Sacred Space. 

 
Invite your family. 
Invite your friends. 

 All are welcome at anytime. 
Come for a coffee. 

 Come and pray. 
Come and speak with someone. 

Stay for 5 minutes or an hour. 
All are welcome!!! 

 
 
 

There will be                              
community prayer at 

  3:00 p.m.                                 
7:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross 

8:45 p.m. 

For more information contact Christine Taylor at (306) 922-4747 extension 227. 


